1 February 2007

Ms. Barbara Li
Officer (PO)/IVE (ST) 
Hong Kong Design Institute (Planning Team)
Vocational Training Council

Dear Ms. Li,
Please accept this letter as my formal notice of resignation from Vocational Training Council as Executive Assistant II, with effective from2 February 2007.
Thank you for giving me a chance to learn and to gain the valuable experience in VTC. I hope my resignation would not cause you much inconvenience.
Once again, I would like to thank you for allowing me to be part of your team and wish you continued success in future.  
Yours Sincerely, 

CHENG Sai Wo, Chris
EAII/HKDI
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